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Regional Partnership Forum (RPF) ACTION POINTS for meeting on 14 February 2017
	No.
	Minute
	DETAILS
	To be actioned by:
	EVIDENCE
	RAG Status 

	1.
	02.17.3.4
	CFR Framework – KN to speak to Dr Carson in regard to the evidence Dr Carson has referred to that that more 18-year olds manage fine for (hanging cases) and that people are harmed psychologically when they could of done something to help but were unable to do so, rather than trying to help at distressing cases. 
	Nick Henry

	Update: 31 08 17:  Nick Henry reported that this work is currently ongoing.

Operating model to be agreed then the governance framework can be completed.

Further verbal updates to be provided to the group.

11 10 17: Nick Henry to be invited to November meeting to provide an update.

Update: the CFR framework update has been set back until end of Jan 2018. A date will be arranged with staffside.

24 01 18: KN to add to the next EPG and RPF agendas.


	

	
	· Uniform to CFRs 
SG asked if the same uniform as WMAS staff is worn.  MB confirmed that it had been agreed for new CFRs to wear new blue uniform and existing CFRs to wear existing green until replacement uniform is needed.
	
	31 08 17: Nick Henry to pick up at Regional forum to go through plan.  Small numbers of staff involved and not a widespread problem.

Will link in with the ongoing CFR framework and governance work and included in the new document.

23 11 17: May be cost implications to the Trust.
	


	2.
	03.17.07
	Policies and Procedures:
· Paul Tolley, Matt Brown and Pete Green to look at high speed driving training and hazard perception.

	Nathan Hudson, Stuart Gardner and Pete Green

	Update 19 07 19:  The VARG (Vehicle Accident Reduction Group) has been set up and holds regular meetings.  
Update 31 08 17:  The last meeting of VARG (Vehicle Accident Reduction Group) was cancelled and no plans set for further meetings.  Nathan Hudson to action today and get dates in diaries.

11 10 17:  NH, PG and SG to put a date in diaries to meet and discuss.
23 11 17:  The Chair explained that staff need to be more careful with vehicles as damage is costing the Trust around £4k per day.  Particular hubs of concern are Stoke, Willenhall and Dudley.  Management will review and publish league tables of damage at hubs in Weekly Brief.  Raise awareness to staff and understand issues. If hubs cannot look after vehicles when manoeuvring, new vehicles may not be sent there.
24 01 18: NH to update at next EPG and RPF

	


	3.
	03.17.10
	Review of the Trade Union Recognition Agreement:
The Group agreed that this agreement needs to be updated and suggested organising a small working group who will then bring back proposals.  Pete Green to work in partnership with Kim Nurse.

	Kim Nurse and Pete Green
	Update 19 07 17:  Review ongoing.  A meeting is scheduled for 24th August 2017.  Updates to this group at the next meeting on 31st August.
24 08 17:  Meeting arranged for 24 08 17 postponed.  To be re-arranged. 
24 01 18: Meeting arranged for 08/03/18


	

	4.
	08/17/09
	AOB:
Recognition of Life Extinct.  Risks involved in electronic input or with leaving a form with a member of the family i.e. data protection, hacking, new student paramedics not being given a PIN number. Nathan Hudson and Nick Henry to look into and bring findings back to RPF meeting in October.  


	Nathan Hudson 
	Update: 28 09 17

Not aware of any issues with the electronic role in Staffordshire and no issues seen from the use of a paper copy with the patient.
11 10 17: NH agreed to look into the issuing of pin numbers for new staff.
23 11 17:  NH working with Matt Ward and Clinical Notice likely to be issued.  
24 01 18: 


	

	5.
	10/17/07.1
	BBC LPF referral: Rear View Cameras:
NH to raise with Tony Page at the next VARG meeting.
	Nathan Hudson
	23 11 17:  NH meeting with Tony Page to bring all information together.  Staffside have submitted a list of fleet numbers in question.  NH has received no notifications with regard to any issue of cameras being turned to face floor or sky.  Action ongoing to be updated at next meeting.
24 01 18: To be raised again with Tony Jones
	

	6.
	11/17/09.3
	AFA Uniforms – no waterproofs.  NH asked for a list of names and will organise this.
	Nathan Hudson
	Staff side to send an updated list of outstanding uniform to NH.
	

	7.
	11/17/09.4
	Staff wanting to transfer:  Staffside raised the issue that new staff and graduates from other areas have a first choice of where they want to work but existing staff cannot transfer.  NH agreed that this is a problem due to: 1) skill mix for Birmingham and Black Country areas, when the staff who want to transfer out are Paramedics.  2) High activity in BBC and resourcing issues and 3) We wish to accept as many graduates as we can.  

NH apologises to existing staff who have put in for transfers and confirms he has plans to resolve these issues, although it may take around 6-7 months.

· Almost all recruitment next year will go to BBC (around 252 students and 92 graduates) which will allow release / transfer out in a controlled manner by skill mix.


	Nathan Hudson for updates
	24 01 18: on going
	

	8.
	11/17/09.6
	National Prison Policy – Guidance on responding to prisons:  An OM is no longer required to attend every incident at prisons.  National Guidance is that EOC should consider sending an Advanced Paramedic to the scene, should the need arise, to advise the crew.  Crews can also ask for an officer to attend, if they feel unsafe.  WMAS covers, amongst others, HMP Featherstone, Oakwood and Category A Hewell.   NH and Rob Cole will look at any issues arising, such as 999 cals being made, crews dispatched and then turned around again when the prison nurses are consulted and advise that a 999 response is no longer necessary.
JB added that meetings with the prisons, particularly Oakwood and Featherstone, have been helpful in the past with regard to clarity on 999 calls, and are to be reinstated.  Both are run by G4S.
	Nathan Hudson and Jeremy Brown

For updates
	24 01 18: on going
	

	9.
	18/01/8
	Policies and Procedures -  Adoption Policy, Clinical Registration Procedure and Alcohol Drugs and Solvent Misuse are added to the next agenda to enable members to read through and review

	CB
	Added to agenda for 14/02/18
	

	10.
	18/01/10.8
	Time scales for all WMAS54s on EPR 

Staff side asked if there were any time scales for completing 54’s on the EPR tablet, due to issues when asking to be stood down to complete the form online. 

JB confirmed that he had received no feedback relating to this issue and crews are being allowed to stand down. The use of an app was suggested by the group. JB agreed to raise with Phil Collins. 

	JB
	
	

	11.
	18/01/10.9
	Update on AP bags - NH confirmed that the work had been completed. Had been put on hold over winter at the request of Dr Alison Walker. The content of the bags had been agreed. Staff side requested a copy of the load list. NH to send to SG/PK.

	NH
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